
 

12 March 2021 

 

 

 

  

 

Re: 

 

 

 

  

 

 

   

  

 

 

  

 

Noho ora mai 

 

 

 

Gus Gilmore 

Chief Executive 

Memo provided to ELT titled ‘Communication to Students re changes in Māori leadership at 
Unitec'

By email:

Maura Kempin, Chair, Ako Ahimura/Learning and Teaching Committee 

Tēnā koe

On behalf of ELT, I would like to thank you for submitting the paper referred to above on behalf of 

Ako Ahimura/Learning and Teaching Committee. We appreciate the time and thought that went in 

to preparing it.

The ELT acknowledges the points you raised and understands your concerns.

As part of the Communications Plan in place, we do have a release due to be sent out to students on 
Monday, so I would like to reassure you that this is in process and we are committed to maintaining 
a continuous line of communication for both staff and students.

On Wednesday 24 February I personally met with our Student Council President to discuss student 
concerns.

Thank you again for reaching out to ELT.


